
From: KEN CLARKE < >  

Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 7:54 AM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: Paul Petrie > 

Subject: LUB 122 

 

I was in favour of the provisions in LUB122 when it was introduced because, I felt it was 

consistent with the Trust Mandate to preserve and protect and the OCP to maintain the rural 

character of South Pender. 

I haven't heard any argument to convince me otherwise. I will be unable to attend Friday's 

meeting. Please count me as opposed to any modifications to by law 122. 

Yours truly 

Ken Clarke 

 

 


